
PTA NEWSLETTER
Firstly welcome back everyone especially our new reception children

Joshua, Benjamin, Matilda, Sage, Tommy, Aimee, Bradley, Ajay, Arthur,
Amelia, Oakley, Noah and Alexander in Year 1.

SUMMER FETE

QUIZ NIGHT

YEAR REPS

Wow! What an amazing Summer Fete
we had this year!! It was amazing to
hear how much you all enjoyed the
event and the new games we created. 
Thank you all so much for support with
the preparations and the day itself!

We are holding our first Quiz Night at
The Brook Inn on 14.09.25 from 5pm. 
Full details can be found on our
Facebook page, via the Year Reps or
speak to any member of the PTA. 
We look forward to seeing you all there

We are on the look out for a Year Rep
for Year One and Reception. 
As a Year Rep you will be asked to
circulate PTA event posters or
information into your year group
WhatsApp group chat. If you’re
interested in helping, let us know. 


